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From Grant Seeking to Grant Winning

Boerne, Texas — The Alamo Resource Conservation and Development (RC&D) Area, Inc., a
nonprofit organization, is sponsoring a two day “From Grant Seeking to Grant Winning”
Proposal Writing Workshop, June 28-29, 2007 from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at St. Francis Hall,
117 W. Hosack in Boerne, Texas. The cost of the two-day workshop is $100 for RC&D
members and $130 for nonmembers. All materials and refreshments will be provided.

Billions of dollars are available from governmental and non-governmental sources to be given in
grants each year in the United States. Accessing these funds requires skill in proposal research,
evaluation and writing. Proposal writing is a recognized profession and a necessity for the
survival of many non-profit organizations.

The workshop is open to the general public. Pre-registration is required and seating is limited.
Additional information is available by contacting our office at (210) 735-3391 or visit our
website at http://www.alamorcd.org.

The Alamo RC&D Area, Inc. is partially funded by the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) and
adheres to the discriminatory policy of the USDA-Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS).
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